IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN MONDAY, APRIL 6, 1992

Present: Chairman David A. Wallace, John C. Drobinski, and Judith A. Cope; Selectman-elect Lawrence L. Blacker.

The statutory requirements as to notice having been met, the meeting was called to order by Chairman Wallace at 7:00 p.m. in the Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High School Library.

Waiver of Cemetery Grave Opening Fee

At the request of the Highway Department, it was on motion unanimously

VOTED: To waive the grave opening fee for burial of Cheri-Anne Cavanaugh in New North Cemetery, Sect. 2A, Lot 157.

Town Meeting

The Executive Secretary furnished the Board with the revised statements concerning the State of the Town and the Municipal Finance Department. Selectman Cope informed the Board that she no longer supported acting at this time on the creation of a Municipal Finance Department, but indicated that she may support it at a later date. Selectman Cope then showed the Board her prepared minority statement.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 10:15 p.m.

Attest:

Richard E. Thompson

Executive Secretary-Clerk